
Opening Night Eve Address 

Hello All, 

 

           First of all, I wanted to send out an apology to all parents for our overrun of the schedule tonight.  

Luckily, many cast members followed the instructions on the rehearsal schedule from Sunday and 

brought a snack to eat after school.  Due to our overrun of 30 minutes we ordered pizza for the students 

to eat something while we delivered notes.  At any rate, thank you for being so understanding for the 

delayed end time.  We thoroughly appreciate it!   

 

           In other news, we have an opportunity for 2-3 cast members, and I'd be EXTREMELY GRATEFUL if 

you volunteer to complete this task.  We are in need of some artistic individuals to complete this 

production's show boards.  All supplies will be provided for you, and you may take them home after 

school tomorrow to complete them if you like.  However, we do need them in time for tomorrow night's 

performance.  If you are willing to help us complete this task, please see me before school starts 

tomorrow.  THANK YOU!!! 

 

            Finally, after six LONG weeks, we have arrived at the eve of opening night.  Thank you, 

EVERYONE, for your hard work, dedication, good spirits, and enthusiasm during an amazing rehearsal 

process.  I am UTTERLY PROUD of each and every one of you.  You have come together to generate an 

amazing production, and I hope you are as proud of this show as I am.  I cannot wait for you to have the 

opportunity to share the fruits of your labor with your family, friends, and the community at-large.  

Tonight, get some sleep.  Try to catch up on some of your homework.  We'll have a little time for rest 

after school tomorrow.  In the evening, we'll play.   

 

  Greene 


